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Dear Tabitha, 
 
I am writing in response to case 160636 regarding the doorhangers distributed by our county party that 
did not include a full address. We were not aware of the requirement that the full address needed to be 
included on all printed materials, including doorhangers in the sponsorship ID. 
 
To rectify this, we will immediately be applying labels with the necessary address information on the 
remaining doorhangers we have in our possession. Additionally, moving forward, we will ensure that all 
of our printed materials contain the proper sponsorship identification, including the full address as 
required. 
 
We take compliance with campaign regulations very seriously and appreciate your guidance in this 
matter. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this issue, and please feel free to contact me if further information is 
needed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Brown 
Yakima County Republican Party 
Chairman 
 


